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February 5, 2018 
 
Mark Steen 
Colorado Milling Company, LLC 
P.O. Box 1523 
Longmont, CO 80502 
 
RE: Gold Hill Mill; DRMS File No. M-1994-117; Decision Date Correction (AM01)  
 
Dear Mr. Steen, 
 
In the Division’s Adequacy Review No. 1 Letter dated January 26, 2018, the decision date for the 
Gold Hill Mill Amdendment Application was incorrectly specified as August 2, 2013. The 
Amendment Application was filed for review on January 4, 2018. Pursuant to Rule 1.4.6(1), the 
Office shall approve or deny a 110 Limited Impact application within thirty days of the date the 
Application is considered filed. Therefore, the initial decision date for the Amendment Application is 
February 5, 2018. Pursuant to Rule 1.4.1(9), the Applicant may request that the Office’s review time 
be extended and the decision date reset, not to exceed 365 days from the date the Application was 
filed. As noted in the Adequacy Review No. 1 Letter, it is the Applicant’s responsibility to request an 
extension of the review period. If there are outstanding issues that have not been adequately addressed 
prior to the end of the review period, and no extension has been requested, the Division will deny the 
Application. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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